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In person voting does not make our elections more secure, it will only deter voters 

from voting. Requirements for in person voting will result in long lines that deter the 

elderly, hourly wage employees, the disabled and many others from their right to 

vote. There has been no concrete evidence to support that mail in ballots are an 

issue and there are already rigorous processes in place to detect fraud. Further there 

are appropriate consequences for fraudulent votes. This proposal is voter 

suppression, pure and simple and I demand, that as my representatives, you do not 

pass this. Thank you. 


